
Tēnā koutou katoa,

As we step into Term 4, we are excited to announce a busy and engaging schedule ahead! A
special welcome to our new families, this was celebrated with a whole school pōhiri this
morning. We are very much looking forward to getting to know your children and watching
them grow and flourish. 

Our swimming programme will kick off this week, taking place every Tuesday and Thursday
for the next 8 weeks. We kindly remind all parents to ensure that their children come
prepared with the necessary items: togs, a towel, swimming goggles, and a swim cap. Being
well-equipped will help our students fully enjoy their swimming lessons and develop
essential water safety skills.

Looking back at the last week of Term 3, we were thrilled to witness the incredible dance
competition and social event for our Year 5 and 6 students. It was a joy to see them put into
practice all they had learned throughout the term. The event not only showcased their dance
skills but also highlighted the fun they had while demonstrating a commendable level of
maturity. Their enthusiasm and teamwork were truly inspiring, and it was a wonderful
opportunity for them to bond and celebrate their hard work.

Additionally, our end-of-term assemblies were a fantastic occasion to recognise and
celebrate the achievements of many students across various subjects. The highlight of these
assemblies was the showcase performance featuring our talented choir and the jive dance
finalists. Their collaboration was a testament to the dedication and effort put forth by both
students and staff, and it left a lasting impression on everyone in attendance.

As we look forward to the upcoming weeks, please note that there will be a Teacher Only Day
on Friday, 25 October. This day is crucial for our teachers as they prepare for the
implementation of the new Maths and English curriculums set to roll out in 2025. This
professional development opportunity will ensure that our educators are well-equipped to
provide the highest quality of education to our students.

We are eager to embark on this new term filled with learning, growth, and exciting activities.
Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child’s education. Together, we
can make this term a memorable and successful one!

Ngā mihi nui,
Wendy Naidu Tumuaki/Principal

What's on ?
October

Mon 14th First Day of Term 4 
Tue 15th and every Tue until  Tue 3rd Dec
Years 0-3 Swimming Lessons
Thur 17th and every Thur until Thur 5th Dec
Years 4-6 Swimming Lessons
Fri 18th Winter Sports Celebration (invitation
only)
Wed 23rd Interschool Softball
Thur 24th Shake It Out Day
Fri 25th Teacher Only Day
Mon 28th Labour Day - No School Today

November
Fri 1st Gumboot Friday
Wed 6th Class/Team Photos
Fri 15th School Disco
Mon 18th Individual Student Photos
Tue 26th Year 5 Tramp
Thur 28th Orewa Beach Has Talent

December
Wed 4th and Thur 5th  Year 6 Camp
Fri 6th PTA End of Year BBQ
Tue 17th Last Day of Term 4 -12pm finish.

February 2025
Mon 3rd Meet the Teacher Interviews(more
info to follow)
Tue 4th Normal School Day
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Absences
Please ensure you inform the school of your

child’s absence due to illness or holidays.  If you
are unable to let us know through the Hero app,

please call the Office on 09 426 4849.

Please be aware we finish school at 2.45pm. Children need to be picked up
promptly. If you cannot be here at 2.45pm please arrange care at Kelly Club

Thank You! 
A very big thank you to Scott Botherway for providing and installing our

new soccer nets.  They look amazing!



LAST WEEK OF REGISTRATION FOR TOUCH!

Silverdale Summer Touch (previously Sharks)
If you would like to register your child for touch this year, it can be done by jumping 

over to the Silverdale Rugby Club website. Alternatively, you can type the following link into your search bar.
  https://silverdale.spawtz.com/registration/leagues  

Registration and payments are made directly to the club.
You can also check on HERO for weekly updates. 

TERM 2024 - DETAILS
Dates: Term 4 - 2024 - Starts Wed 23rd October - Finishes December 11th 2024

Venue: Silverdale Rugby Club 
Grades and times: Yr 1/2 4 pm - 4.30 pm Yr 3/4 4 pm - 5.05 pm Yr 5/6 Boys & Girls 4.30 - 5.40 pm

Deadline for ENTRY: As organisers we like to have TEAMS entered by FRIDAY 18th OCTOBER. 
Cost: $50 Per child (payment is required upon registration - please do not pay school)

Duration: 8 full playing weeks. (We do not extend the season and seldom cancel a week)
ENTRY PROCESS: Our draw system and online payment is fully enabled. 
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